
 
 

REGULAR MEETING OF SUPERVISORS 

RANGER DRAINAGE DISTRICT 

OCTOBER 5, 2011 

 

 

The regular meeting of the Ranger Drainage District was held on Wednesday, October 5, 

2011 at 6:00 P.M. at the District office located at 19950 Nugent Street, Orlando, Florida 

32833.  Present were Supervisors Dave Mauck, Gus Desautels and Richard McCormick.  

Three landowner in attendance. 

 

CONSENT AGENDA 

     Treasurer’s report, Regular Meeting Minutes of September 7, 2011, Driveway Permits 

and “Other” Permits were approved as submitted.  The disbursements were authorized. 

 

CANAL 6 UPDATE 

   Mr. Davis reported that all pipe and structures have been replaced on Canal 6, currently 

cleaning out pond and canal east of Dallas.  Should have Canal 6 certified by the end of 

the year. 

 

STATE DEP 

     The District received an e-mail from David Herbster from the Florida DEP on behalf 

of Vivian Garfein stating that the DEP would not exercise any further regulatory 

authority over the proposed ponds and work associated with the completion of the Ranger 

Drainage District’s Plan of Reclamation. 

      

80 ACRE CONSERVATION 

     The Conservation Easement Agreement between the District, Orange County and the 

SJRWMD has been placed on the Orange County Agenda for the November 1, 2011 

regular meeting. 

 

   

There being no further business the meeting was adjourned at approximately 6:30 P.M. 


